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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

AUSTALIAN CRIME COMMISSION 

Question No.  161 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 18 November 2013: 

1.  What advice or discussions has the commission provided to the minister concerning its policy of 

about secondment and placement of “detectives” in foreign countries since the election? 

2. How is the Commission implementing the reciprocal arrangements for detective sharing 

discussed with China, Indonesia, Malaysia and Lebanon? 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

1.-2.  The ACC is currently examining what options may be available to embed ACC investigators 

internationally. 

 

 

 

 


